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Hi Everyone

Tickets are now on sale at the 
Storyteller in Matamata for 50 &
Fabulous. This wonderful comedy
written by Sharon Butterworth is
based around 5 friends turning
50 and their antics as they find
themselves preparing for a local
fundraiser. It has been a lot of fun
rehearsing this musical and remi-
niscing our youth. We have some
new faces to the stage and I’m sure
you will enjoy the fabulous music
of the ’60s as well.

The show season starts with a mati-
nee on Sunday 19th June at 2pm
and will run for the following week.
Tickets are $25.00 and we have a
cash bar available.

Matamata Musical Theatre will also
be running the Community Chest
Op Shop during the same week. If
you have anything you would like
to donate you can drop it to the
shop during the week or contact
Sharon Butterworth on 07 888
3665. Maybe you have time to pop
in for a few hours and help the vol-
unteers, we would love to see you.

WHAT’S NEXT?

Matamata Musical Theatre is turn-
ing 50 this year and on July 9th
2016 we are going to hold a cele-
bratory dinner at the Theatre. The
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committee has been busy plan-
ning for this function and it will
be fabulous to see a lot of our his-
torical memorabilia out on display
as well. Tickets for this are $50.00
and if you would like to come
along check out our website or
facebook page for booking details
or speak to one of our committee.

Early August there will be notifi-
cation for auditions for our end 
of year Christmas show “Nun
Cracker”. This show is part of the
Nunsense series and should also
prove to be a hit. For those who
know Nunsense we see the same
characters back in action. This
time they are preparing for their
annual Christmas show which is
to be televised. Of course nothing

goes quite to plan. This show is
very funny and light hearted, just
what we want to set our Christmas
mood. This will also be a dinner
show so think about bringing your
workplace or a group of friends
along.

Looking forward to seeing you all
soon.
Regards
Helen Snook

MEMBERSHIP

Have you thought about joining us?
We always welcome new people to
our club and it’s a great way to
make new friends and learn new
skills. Below are details for our an-
nual subscriptions.

MEMBERSHIP

Below are details for our annual subscriptions which are now due

Name ..................................................................................... Adult $25.00    

Email ..................................................................................... Family $40.00

Show Only $15.00

Payment options: MMT, PO Box 214, Matamata or by direct credit
Westpac 03 0363 0324231 00 – Name as reference




